
Don't forget about your new "Team Leaders" during the game. Bill Tomala, John Slack,
Steve Bunker, Pete Soloman, and Stacy Burwell are officially here for any questions or
assistance needed throughout the the season.  They will have name badges and mono-
grammed shirts to stand out from the club.

Last week's barbecue was a great success! Let's keep up the great support!  Pictures
can be viewed on our club's website (see address at the bottom of this page).

CJ's is offering the club a special price of $10.00 buckets of beer, on Bud, Bud Light,
and Miller Lite only.  They are normally $12.95.  Happy Hour prices are 2 for 1 draft, wine
and all alcohol from 3:00 to 7:00 p.m.

We will have weekly raffles for Georgia prizes, 50-50 jackpots and numerous
other gifts.  This money makes the club very successful in enjoying the season with BBQ's,
pay-per-view games, raffles, gifts, and our annual bus trip to Jacksonville.

During our games we will be raffling off a bucket of beer for each quarter of the game.
The price of these raffle tickets are $1.00 each.

Remember we still have official club logo Polo shirts for sale throughout the season.
Please remember to purchase these for continued support of our club. 

The sign up for our annual bus trip to Jacksonville will begin the middle of September,
so please sign up as soon as possible to make this year a success! 

A N N O U N C E M E N T S

Central Florida
Bulldog Club

Go Dawgs!!
Hotline:

(407)332-2381
Website:

www.BULLDAWGCLUB.org

Don't forget to checkout our website for past, present, and future games, pics, and important info.


